
 Support

I am happy to help people with BulkRate.      I am very bad at answering 
snail mail and I don't usually like to be called at home, which is why I 
recommend that you ask me questions online.      

You may post questions in the BulkRate conference available on OneNet, or 
send me questions at my Internet e-mail address: greg_neagle@pop.com.    I 
may also be reached on America Online as GregNeagle, and on Digital 
Popcorn and LAMG BBS as Greg Neagle.


